
 

Friends of the Norsk, Inc. 
“The Next Chapter…Let’s Write the Story Together” 

 
 

Friends of the Norsk has worked on behalf of its Members and all Village of Mount Horeb residents to renovate 
and re-imagine the irreplaceable green space in the center of Mount Horeb that we all know and love.  Through 
countless hours the FOTN Board of Directors has worked to establish the Norsk Golf Club as a family friendly 
destination for golf, bowling, and winter recreation.   

Generous donations, from the initial 65 households representing the original FOTN Members, helped to offset the 
cost of many improvements to date: 

• Renovations to interior and exterior of building and grounds 
• Replacement of holding tanks and pumps for existing irrigation system 
• New golf carts, greens mower, and rough mower 

As we enter our second decade, we would love for you to help us to continue to Write the Story! 

The Next Chapter looks to build off the foundation laid by the Board of Directors and continue the sustainable 
operations that focus not only on continued improvements to the Norsk Golf Club, but also partnering with the 
many other organizations and booster clubs in our Village that do great work to support the youth and families of 
our community. 

This next chapter needs your help not only in the form of a monetary donation, but in your donation of time as 
well.  It is our hope that you would consider a donation to FOTN that would not only help make additional 
renovations, equipment purchases, and the advancement of community engagement initiatives a reality, but more 
that you would consider picking up your pen and helping us write the story by being involved as a potential Board 
member. 

Your tax-deductible donation at three different levels allows you: 
• To run for a potential seat on the Board of Directors 
• Voting rights for Board of Director annual elections 
• Recognition with an engraved paver on the continually growing donor walk at the firepit. 

Donation Levels: 
All below donation levels provide a designated member of the household an opportunity to run for a 
position on the FOTN Board of Directors.  Initial donors to FOTN can contribute again to move up to any 
of the below donation levels to be eligible for an opportunity to run for a position on the FOTN Board of 
Directors (i.e. if you previously donated $500, you can donate an additional $500 to become eligible and 
have (1) designated member vote per household in the Board of Directors annual elections) 

• Donation level; $1,000-$1,999 per household = (1) designated member vote per household 
• Donation level; $2,000-$4,999 per household = (2) designated members vote per household 
• Donation level; $5,000 + = (3) designated members vote per household 

It’s an exciting time to be able to dream big about the impact FOTN can continue to have on the community for 
generations to come! 

Please consider being a part of this exciting Next Chapter…Let’s Write the Story Together! 

To learn more about FOTN and the exciting work we are doing please reach out to Marc Schellpfeffer at 
friendsofthenorsk@gmail.com for more information. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

On Behalf of the FOTN Board of Directors, Marc Schellpfeffer, President 


